
John Zimmerman, Pamela Stovall, Frank Loera, Carolyn Kuchera, Bridgette Noonen, Robert Gallin, 
Frank Amankonah, Florentine Smarandache, Ralph Casebolt, Matt Mingus, Jim Sayers, Jocelyn 
DeHaas, Frank Amankonah, Kristian Simcox, Rachel Hewett-Beah, Lila Cuciuc, Carmela Lanza, 
Lewis Gambill, Rachael Stewart, Joe Kee, Jr., Erica McFadden, Ann E. Jarvis, Anneka Lundberg, 
Martin Link, Gayle Woodcock, Gloria Dyc, Laura Blalock, Cindy Jones, Smita Rashid 
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DISCUSSION   

Pamela Stovall – Recycling on campus.  I have carried my recycling to Albuquerque for many years.  We don’t have to 
do that anymore – the campus will now be recycling.  We will do Plastic 1 or 2, paper, cardboard & aluminum cans.  
The city gave us a large bin that is up on the hill by the child care center in the parking lot .  We have Herbies for 
recycling on the lower level between Gurley Hall and SSTC.  If you want to use the larger bins, give me a call and I or 
Rulon Ashcroft will open up the bin.  We can’t leave it unlocked because too many people throw trash in there.  
We are working on getting more Herbies around campus.   
There is also a pilot program that will s tart in Calvin Hall.  We are taking the garbage cans out of the classrooms, and 
putting recycling bins in the hallways.  We hope that faculty will encourage students to use them.  The facilities 
department asks that we make sure people don’t just leave the ir trash in the classrooms – they need to take it out to 
the bins. 
We also have a pilot program that we are starting in Student Services – desk-side recycling.  The people there will be 
given a recycling bin for their desk.  If you want to try it, let me know. Facilities will not pick the  recycling bins up 
and sort them; each person will have to do it themselves.  
Official rollout, UNM Gallup Recycles, will be in the (r)-6(r)-3    
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DISCUSSION   

 
The student services committee is another ad hoc committee.  The committee members are: Carolyn Kuchera, Robert 
Gallin, Chris Platero, Jocelyn DeHaas, Corine Gonzales, and Coleen Arviso. 
 
I sent out an email to the faculty as king for input  faculty about what they perceived as needs in Student Services.  The 
results were mostly concerning advising and tutoring.  We had a committee meeting and came up with four action items. I 
make the following motions:  

1.  Advisors to be dedicated to specific programs, and required to meet with program 
directors/coordinators to open communications.  
Seconded: Matt Mingus  
Discussion:  
Discussion revolved around support for the recommendation and examples of problems with advising. Jeannie 
Baca talked about the system in place.  She stated that they have advisors’ 
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Recorded by: Jocelyn DeHaas, Faculty Senate Secretary on October 17, 2014 
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